
Board of Directors 
Kensington Police Protection and 

Community Services District 

 
 

Notice of Cancellation 
 

Thursday, May 4, 2023 
 
  

 
Notice is hereby given that the special meeting of the KPPCSD 
Board of Directors scheduled for Thursday, May 4, 2023 has 
been cancelled.   
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Thursday, May 11, 
2023 at the Kensington Community Center, 59 Arlington 
Avenue, Kensington, CA. 
 
 
Date: May 3, 2023 
 
 
________________________ 
Lynelle M. Lewis 
District Clerk of the Board 
 


